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Dear Committee on Education, 

I ask that you oppose this bill. Changing something from an agreement to a statute 

means more government and more taxes. Maybe a better option is cutting the entire 

IGA and save money for more important things. This will not improve our educational 

outcomes for students. I urge you to vote no on HB3041. 

Thank you. 


